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July 15, 2020 

 

Dear Residents,  

 

We have no new cases of the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) at The Mather. 

 

OUT-OF-STATE TRAVEL 

In order to continue to limit exposure risks within our community, The Mather is following the 

Emergency Travel Order put in place by the City of Chicago on July 2. This order requires 

travelers to quarantine for 14 days if they are arriving from any of the following states: 

 

Alabama, Arkansas, Arizona, California, Florida, Georgia, Idaho, Louisiana, Mississippi, North 

Carolina, Nevada, South Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, Utah, and, starting July 17, Iowa and 

Oklahoma. The city updates this list every Tuesday, to go into effect the following Friday. For 

details and the latest list of states, visit chicago.gov/city/en/sites/covid-19/home/emergency-

travel-order.html. 
 

If you return to The Mather from any of these states while the Emergency Travel Order remains 

in place, please notify the Concierge and plan to quarantine in your apartment for two weeks.  

 

If any family members plan to visit from a listed state, they are unable to visit residents in 

the South Garden until 14 days after arrival in Illinois. 

 

SCHEDULED TRANSPORTATION AVAILABLE 

Beginning Monday, July 20, we are increasing scheduled transportation services for non-medical 

appointments. Please check the posted schedule for details.  

 

COMMENCEMENTS & MOVE-INS 

We are happy to share that we’re proceeding with commencements and move-ins, which have 

been on hold since March.   

 

MASK & HAND HYGIENE REMINDER 

• Please be sure to wear a mask or cloth face covering when outside your apartment, and 

note that it must cover your nose and mouth.  

• Wash your hands for 20 seconds or more every time you re-enter your apartment home 

from the outside.  

 

Once again, we thank you for doing your part to support the health and well-being of residents 

and staff.  

 

For general questions, please call (847) 492.4651 or email bewell@thematherevanston.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Deann Daniel 

Executive Director 
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PS: Please note that this letter is being shared with all residents’ current emergency contacts. 

 

COVID-19 SYMPTOMS:  

If you are experiencing any of the following symptoms, you should contact your physician for 

guidance, stay in your home, and notify the Concierge at (847) 492.5000. Symptoms include a 

loss of taste or smell, cough, fever, sore throat, shortness of breath, and gastrointestinal issues 

such as diarrhea, nausea, or vomiting. Newer symptoms recently added include headache, chills, 

and muscle pain. Please note that pink eye, eye pain, or vertigo, as well as discoloration of the 

toes may also be COVID-19 symptoms. 
 


